---------- Forwarded message -—----—----

From: Jess Peonio <jpeonio@axiaenergy.com>

Date: Thu, Mar 7, 2013 at 8:44 AM

Subject: Bulldog #5-31H-790 Pit Repair Update

To: "Fischer - DNR, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, "Neidel - DNR, Kris" <kris.neidel@state.co.us>

Alex:

Per our conversation this morning, Axia is postponing the liner repair due to difficulty with keeping snow melt and
precipitation out of the pit. We need the pit to be completely free of fluid prior to laying the two replacement liners over
the existing liners and making our seams where necessary. I appreciate your understanding in this matter, and we will
contact you when we move ahead with the installation of the replacement liners.

The existing liners are holding all snow melt and fluid at the current time, but we will be periodically removing snow melt
fluid fromthe pit until the time comes to completely empty, dry, and install/seam the replacement liners.

Please contact me at any time with questions or concerns.

Jess A. Peonio

Sr. Drilling Engineer/Regulatory Manager
Axia Energy

1430 Larimer, Suite #400; Denver, CO 80202

O: 720-746-5212; C: 303-349-6026

F: 720-746-5201; jpeonio@axiaenergy.com
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Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado

State of Colorado, Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

office: 303.894-2100 ext. 5138 | fax: 303.894-2109

email: alex.fischer@state.co.us



